
 

One Embarcadero Center, Suite 740   San Francisco, CA 94111   650-373-1200 

www.panoramaenv.com 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: September 29, 2015 

To: Informational Workshop Participants 

From: Jeff Thomas, Panorama Environmental, Inc.  

Subject:   Revised Workshop Presentation Handout for the Sycamore—Peñasquitos 230-kV Transmission 

Line Project  

 

At our evening informational workshop on September 29th it was brought to our attention that 

that there was a misrepresentation of Alternatives 3 as a prior Sunrise Powerlink alternative 

previously recommended by the West Chase Homeowners Association and Rancho 

Peñasquitos Concerned Citizens. Upon further review of the Sunrise Powerlink Project 

Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement alternative descriptions, we 

confirmed that both Alternatives 3 and 5 in the Environmental Impact Report for the 

Sycamore—Peñasquitos 230-kV Transmission Line Project are not identical to but are modified 

alternatives that are largely similar to the Sunrise Powerlink Alternatives. Therefore, the 

enclosed revised workshop presentation handout reflects the fact that Alternatives 3 and 5 are 

modified versions of prior Sunrise Powerlink alternatives, not the specific Sunrise Powerlink 

alternatives previously recommended by local community groups. 

 


